
Cap and Gown Return-Monday, June 8 
8:00am-2:00pm 

Student Parking Lot 
 

●​ Students will be assigned times to return their cap and gown and pick up their diploma 
by last name. Prior to arrival, all students should have their name, student ID 
number, on a notecard to hand to staff. 
 

 
8:00 am - 9:30 am: A-D  
9:30 am - 11:00 am: E-K 
11:00 am - 12:30 am: L-P 
12:30 am-2:00 pm: Q-Z 

 
●​ Students will enter the parking lot at Lowell/Normal St. only. 
●​ All physical distancing guidelines must be followed for the health and safety of all 

involved.   
○​ All students and parent/guardians must wear masks 
○​ Maintain a distance of at least 6ft apart 

 
●​ Students will be checked to see if they are on the fine list.  Diplomas will not be 

distributed if a student has any fines 
●​ Students with fines will park and pay fines at the Gym or PAC Ticket Booth.  Once 

cleared, they will be able to pick-up their diploma curbside without leaving their car. 
●​ Students will return gowns to the provided curbside bins.  If a cap and tassel were 

purchased, they do not need to be returned. If you were given the free cap, gown, and 
tassel, all items need to be returned.  


